
  

 

 

                   
23 June 2020 

 
Dear Year 11, 12 and 13 students, 
 
Hope you are safe and healthy. 
 
 
Graduation 
 
With regards to arranging a formal or virtual Graduation Ceremony for this year, the following 
feedback has been received: 
- No physical graduation ceremony will be allowed due to the COVID-19 pandemic regulations 
- Considering all the current limitations, many students do not prefer to have an official virtual 

graduation arranged by the school 
- Most students do not prefer to have an official in-school graduation ceremony in September 

when schools reopen after the summer holiday 
- Many prefer for the graduation fee, already paid to cover costs of the gowns and graduation 

party/dinner and other arrangements, to be reimbursed 
 
Due to the above, those whom have paid the graduation fees, may request a reimbursement at the 
following email address: accounts@arabunityschool.com or by visiting the school between 9am and 
1pm from Monday, 29th June till Thursday, 2nd July.  The necessary arrangements with regards to 
collection of the reimbursement or transferring it for the next academic year, can be made directly 
with the accounts department. The amount that will be reimbursed is AED400 due to the mementos 
and certificates that have been ordered as explained below. 
 
The school has prepared a beautiful memento and graduation certificate for every student that may 
be collected from school as per the arrangements made by Ms Srilata and Ms Lucy from next week 
Monday to Thursday in accordance with the required health and safety regulations. The relevant Form 
Tutor and Head of Section will arrange for the presentation of these to each student in the Foyer area 
in front of the Taher Hall. A photo will be taken that will be emailed to each student to remember this 
unique year that we’ve all experienced in 2020. 
 
 
Congratulations on persisting throughout these challenging times and may your final results be even  
better than expected! 
 
 
 
 
Leonard Murphy  
Principal 
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